
WLU WOMEN'S AUXILIARY ANNUAL

MEETING SET FOR SEPTEMBER 23 

Reviewing its wide range of activities and planning for a busy

year, the women's auxiliary of Waterloo Lutheran University will hold its

annual meeting on the WLU campus Wednesday, September 23.

Final plans for the meeting, expected to attract about 300 women

from churches in the Eastern Canada Synod of the Lutheran Church in America,

were approved by the auxiliary executive which met at the university

September 9.

The business session will begin at 3 p.m.,in the theatre-auditorium,

with the president, Mrs. Harry D. Greb, presiding. After devotions led by

Mrs. Emily Dolbeer, of Waterloo, and greetings and a report from WLU officials,

the committee reports will be presented.

The election of officers will then be held, and the new officers

will be installed by the Rev. Francis K. Wagschal, university pastor.

Guest speaker for the afternoon session will be Sister Anne Keffer,

deaconess of St. Mark's Lutheran Church, Kitchener, who will speak about her

training for the full-time work of the church.

At 7 p.m. the annual dinner will be held in the university dining

hall, with the WLU dean of students, Dr. Frederick J. Speckeen, as guest speaker.

Soloist will be Miss Audrey Miglarine.
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